
 

Council 
 
A meeting of Council was held on Wednesday, 24th November, 2010. 
 
Present:   The Worshipful the Mayor (Cllr Leckonby); Cllr Hilary Aggio, Cllr Mrs Lynne Apedaile, Cllr Paul 
Baker, Cllr Jim Beall, Cllr Mrs Jennie Beaumont, Cllr Phillip Broughton, Cllr Mrs Ann Cains, Cllr Dick Cains, Cllr 
Julia Cherrett, Cllr Aidan Cockerill, Cllr David Coleman, Cllr Robert Cook, Cllr Ian Dalgarno, Cllr Ken Dixon, Cllr 
Kevin Faulks, Cllr John Fletcher, Cllr Mrs Suzanne Fletcher, Cllr Robert Gibson, Cllr David Harrington, Cllr Miss 
Barbara Inman, Cllr Mohammed Javed, Cllr Paul Kirton, Cllr Terry Laing, Cllr Colin Leckonby, Cllr Alan Lewis, 
Cllr Ken Lupton, Cllr Mrs Ann McCoy, Cllr Mrs Kath Nelson, Cllr Steve Nelson, Cllr Bill Noble, Cllr Mrs Jean 
O'Donnell, Cllr Maurice Perry, Cllr Mrs Maureen Rigg, Cllr Roy Rix, Cllr Fred Salt, Cllr Andrew Sherris, Cllr 
Michael Smith, Cllr Mick Stoker, Cllr Mrs Mary Womphrey, Cllr Mick Womphrey, Cllr Bill Woodhead and Cllr Barry 
Woodhouse. 
 
Officers:  N Schneider (CE); D E Bond, P K Bell,(LD); P Dobson (DNS); J Danks, L King, A Kelly (R); P Sellers 
(CESC). 
 
Also in attendance:   Mr F W Hayes (Chairman of the Standards Committee), Members of the Public, Mrs M 
Simpson. 
 
Apologies:   Cllr Mrs Eileen Craggs, Cllr Jackie Earl, Cllr Mick Eddy, Cllr Maurice Frankland, Cllr John Gardner, 
Cllr Jean Kirby, Cllr Tina Large, Cllr Liz Nesbitt, Cllr Ross Patterson, Cllr Mrs Walmsley and Cllr Walmsley.  
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Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no interests declared. 
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New Executive Arrangements  
 
Consideration was given to a report on new executive arrangements. 
 
At its meeting on 8 September, 2010 (minute C119/10 refers) Council 
considered and agreed the recommendations from Cabinet that the Council 
Leader and Cabinet executive form of governance, as opposed to the Directly 
Elected Mayor and Cabinet model, should be approved and that the relevant 
proposals for change should be submitted to the Secretary of State for 
Communities and Local Government.   
 
The proposals for change were submitted to the Secretary of State on 13 
September, 2010 and had been available for public inspection since then at the 
Municipal Buildings.  
 
The legislation relating to the adoption of new executive arrangements required 
a resolution to be passed at a special meeting of Council, agreeing to 
implement the new proposals from a specified date.   
 
In addition, a document setting out the detailed provisions of the proposed new 
executive arrangements had to be made available for public inspection.  This 
document was a proposed, revised version of the Council’s Constitution based 
on the agreed proposals for change.  This had been made available to, and 
accessible by Members via Outlook, at "public folders – all public folders – SBC 
Constitution".  Following the Council meeting, the document would be placed 
on public deposit at the Municipal Buildings. The changes involved would not 
come into effect until after the local elections in May 2011. 
 
RESOLVED that the Council operates the Leader and Cabinet Executive 



 

(England) model of governance specified in the Local Government and Public 
Involvement in Health Act 2007, with effect from the 8 May, 2011. 
 

 
 

  


